
 

 

Personal Protection Equipment (PPE) Drive for our 

Medical Professionals & First Responders 
 

Dear Friends, 

Ekasila Foundation USA is working closely with the University Health System and other 

local hospitals and First responders to provide them with the Personal Protection 

Equipment (PPE’s) in our community’s fight with the Covid-19 virus. We had made 

inquiries with suppliers and had secured a supply of N95 Masks, Surgical Masks, Gloves, 

Gowns, Shoe Covers, Sanitizers, and Thermometers.   

Please contribute to this cause, no amount is small.  

Please contribute via Paypal – Email Address: EkasilaUSA@GMAIL.com OR transfer 

your donation to Ekasila Foundaton USA account at RBFCU; Account No: 9330136 

Together, we will overcome this pandemic. Stay Safe, Stay Healthy, Practice Social 

Distance. 

 

 

With all Best Wishes 

Ekasila Foundation USA 
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